
From: Veronica L. <univero99@gmail.com> 
Date: Wed, Apr 4, 2018 at 6:56 PM 
Subject: Request For Notice Of: CPC-2016-3841-CU-CUB-ZV-SPR; ENV-2015-3167-MND; Council File 18-
0268 
To: Clerk-ENSLA@lacity.org, CityClerk@lacity.org, jojo.pewsawang@lacity.org 
 

 
 
Re:  1400 North Cahuenga Boulevard; 1414 North Cahuenga Boulevard; 6407, 6413 De Longpre Avenue; 
1403, 1405, 1408, 1413 Ivar Avenue; CPC-2016-3841-CU-CUB-ZV-SPR; ENV-2015-3167-MND; Council File 
18-0268 
 
Dear All: 

This e-mail is a request that the City of Los Angeles Department of City Planning, the City Clerk's office, and all 
other commissions, bodies, and offices, provide me with advance written notice of any and all meetings, 
hearings, and votes in any way related to the above-referenced proposed project and any related 
projects/entitlements/actions related to the above-referenced proposed project. 

Your obligation to add this me to the e-mail and other notifications lists includes, but is not limited to, all notice 
requirements found in the Public Resources Code and the Los Angeles Municipal Code.  Some code sections 
that may be relevant include Public Resources Code Sections 21092 and 21092.2. 

Finally, to the extent that an advance written request is required for any and all City hearings regarding the 
above-referenced project to be recorded and/or transcribed, this e-mail shall constitute that advance written 
request.  Thank you. 

Sincerely, 
Veronica Lebron 
6454 Lexington Ave., Apt. 17 
Hollywood, CA  90038 
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